
IMPORTANT DATES


April 1st: Tuition due

April 1st: Pre Team Comp fee due

April 2-3: State Meet

April 10: Make up Open Gym

April 17: Pre-Team Competition 

April 22-25: Vegas Mobility Meet


LOOKING AHEAD…..


MAY 6-9: Regionals - Las Vegas

MAY 12-16: Elite Challenge- Alabama

May 22: Make Up “open gym”

May 31: CLOSED FOR MEMORIAL DAY

	        Naomi M.      Cher’raya F.	 Zane D.

	          Brynli W.       Aidric L.		 Ella N.

                    Kaylee M.      Savannah W.	 Bryton R.

Candela G.   Violet N.	 Ryan B		 Austyn T.

Sophia C.      Brooklyn G.   Adley F.		 Courtney C.

Maverick B    Gemma N.    London G.	 Jessica H.

Camden P.    Trey B.	  Nora C.		 Brody P.

Zara R.          Brynlee H.     Reilly H.	      	 Brooklyn J.

Charlotte M.   Tyler M.        Nathan W.    	 Paizlyn B.	

Kirby B.         Cameron K.   Ryan R.	       	 Ida B.

Copper K.      Conley C.      Reese K.	 Lucy B.

Maddie C.      Dalin L.	  Mabel R.	 Lydia T.

Molly P.         Ralei w.	   Kage R.		


          Coach Aspen  * Coach Tanna  * Coach Tyler 

Lindsay 
Johnson 

	        It’s been great having parents 	 	       
	        back in the gym. Please remember we 
have limited seating in the back. If there is no 
seating available PLEASE leave the back area, 
and wait in your car. DO NOT stand or block door 
way or seat on our rod floors. This is for our 
athletes Safety and yours!


To keep you posted on your child progress, 
coaches are sending home “comment cards” or 
sending out emails.

Let me know if your child did not bring a comment 
card home or you haven’t heard from your child 
coach. 

PRE-TEAM MEET: 
Accounts will be charged $35 April 1st

Competition: April 17th 

Time: 9:00-10:30

Becky will be sending out more 
information. 

TEAM STATE MEET:  
State meet information has been emailed 
and put on BAND. 


MAKE UP (OPEN GYM): 
Saturday April 10th 

Time: 12:00-2:00

For REC. students who missed a class in 
March. CALL TO SIGN UP!

Parents,

Please check your emails regularly and if your 
child is on Team or Pre Team check your Band 
and Turn “on” your notifications. 

I try so hard to keep our parents informed 
but it doesn’t help if parents are not checking 
their emails or more importantly FOR TEAM/
PRE TEAM CHECKING BAND.


Starting April 1st we will no longer be 
accepting VENMO payments. (Unless it’s the 
Adult tumbling class). If you pay tuition 
through VENMO you will need to log onto your 
parent account and enter a card for Auto pay.

If you have any questions or concerns please 
contact our office.      Thank you




